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DE.LHNOO OF 'rHE SPANISH SPEAKING COM!IiUHITY OF liE: ARK~~ TO THE U. C. C. 

'l'b U. C. C. has been delegC~ted by l aw to find <>nd implement ro lutions to the 
pt bl,ms of poverty in Newark . The SpRnish-speaking cormnunity constitutes 

S% of the poor of Newark and from 10% to 15% of the total populC~tion. 

l n addr essing itself to the problems of the poor Spanish-speaking community, 
t h. U. C. C. has shown a LACK OF SE1~SITIVITY to, and KNO\.JIEDGE, Clnd UNDERSTl,!JDI!~G 
f th Ur~I 'UE PitOBlE NS that this segment of the poor community have, C~nd that 

REQUIRE Se.ECIAL ATTENTION AND HANDLir11G. The officials of the U.C.C . have been 
per ating under the illusion that programs that serve t he total poor community 

'"ill Also serve the Spanish-speaking community. The results of 4 years cf 
oper nting in this mt nner testify to the fall acy of this assumption . This 
ppro~ch h<' s resulted in "DE FACTO" EXCLUSION OF THE SPANISH-SPEAKifJG CO!v.il UNITY 

F 1
1 THE NAJORITY OF Jd~TI-POVERTY PROGRA!v1S. The U.C.C. justifies its exclusion 

policy by attributing the lack of participation of the Spanish-speaking connnunity 
to apathy and indifference on the pert of that community. 

The Spanish-speaking community will not tolerate this situation any longer. 
! n this 4th anniversary of the u.c.c., we ask for a CHANGE as to the way u. c.c . 
relates to the Spanish-speaking community. 

1. The Board of Directors of U.C.C. must have six representatives from the 
Spanish-sre aking community. 

2. The staff of U.C.C. must have Spanish-speaking personnel at all levels 
•orl'10 are "simpatico" to the plight of the Spanish speaking poor. A new 
position, Associate Director, should be established for a member of the 
Spanish- speaking community. 

3. s a condition for approval of funding from U.C.C., deleg?te agencies must 
include on their BO\.RDS and STAFF PROPORTIONAL (not token) REPRESENTATION OF 
Spanish-speaking prsons.( Staff C~t ~11 levels, executive, professionals, 
clerical, para-professionals.) 

4. ~.O.C . U.S ., in spite of the recent additional funds procured from the Dept. 
of Community A.(f airs, needs additional monies to implement programs of 
basic adult education, leadership training programs, and community action 
programs. 

5. The Spanish-speaking community wants a statistical report, showing the extent 
of the parti cipation of the Spanish-speaking community in ell U.C.C. and 
delegate agencies progrruns. This report should include data of those 
receiving and administering the service. (This report to be channel ed to 
the community thru F.o.c.u.s.) 

I-. VIe ask the U. C. C. to shed its timidity and be more voca.l in using its 
influence and resources to move State, County and City Government, priv<>te 
and public agencies to bring about responsive and sensitive behavior toward 
all people . 

*The great majority of the poor from the Spanish-speaking community are 
Puerto Ricans . 

This statement was prepared under the direction of 30 Spanish-speaking community 
leaders of Newark at a meeting held on FebruPry 5, 1969, for this purpose. 
Rev. Fr. Mario and J.Iif..,. Hilda Hidalgo were delegated the responsibility for 
drafting thjs document . 


